
 
 
 
Patricia Gabel, Esq. 
Court Administrator 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0801 
 
 
       January 2, 2016 
 
 
 

Annual Report of the Advisory Committee on the Rules of Evidence -2015 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gabel: 
 
 
 The chair of the Committee, Jerome O’Neill, has authorized me to file this 
report on behalf of the Committee.   
 
 The Committee did not hold any meetings during 2015.  The only 
significant development was the promulgation of the Amendment to Rule 807, 
which this Committee drafted.  Per a January 8th, 2015 Supreme Court Order, the 
new rule was promulgated effective March 9, 2015.  
 
Currently, there are no issues pending before the Committee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
Clara Gimenez, Reporter   
 
Cc:  Members, Advisory Committee on the Rules of Evidence 


